
Rite of Election: Third Memorandum 

Dear Pastors, OCIA Directors, and Catechists,  

We would like to offer just a few updates to assist you in preparation for the Rite of Election.  

• REGISTRATION DEADLINE: For the Rite of Election, please email your Excel registration form to 
RiteofElection@rcab.org by Friday, February 28, 2025.  

• All 2025 OCIA information, including registration information, registration form, and an excerpt 
from OCIA for an in-parish Rite of Calling the Candidates to Continuing Conversion is available 

on our webpage: https://www.evangelizeboston.com/formation/ocia/ 
• NEED a BOOK of the ELECT? If you have not received one from the archdiocese in the past then 

we will mail one out to you.  Just e-mail Diane Campbell at dcampbell@rcab.org to make your 
request.  If you make a request after Friday, February 28, we cannot guarantee that it will arrive 
in time.  

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions via e-mail or phone!  Please know of our prayers for you, 
your catechumens, and your candidates. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
Patrick Krisak 
Director, Faith Formation and Missionary Discipleship 
Coordinator of Divine Worship 
Office of Lifelong Faith Formation & Parish Support 
Secretariat for Evangelization and Discipleship 
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Boston 
pkrisak@rcab.org  
617.746.5753 
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